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Announcements  

Thursday Prayer  

Meet ing @ 9:00 

P.M.  

Join us through Zoom. 

The link is posted weekly 

on the WCAC English 

Facebook page.  

Sunday Serv ice 

Regist ra t ion  

Register at WCAC.CA 

Thursday thru Saturdays. 

Sunday School  

Zoom link on the WCAC 

English Facebook page. 

Chr is tmas 

Shoebox  

Th a n ks  f o r  yo u r  g i v i n g  

to  b l e ss  k id s  i n  ne e d  

a ro u n d  th e  wo r l d  w i th  

th e  g o sp e l .  

Bapt ism 

S ig n  u p  w i th  Pa s to r  

Ro b .  

Elder Vot ing  

2 0 21  E l d e r  Bo ard  

co n f i rma t i on  Vo t i n g  

w i l l  b e  h e l d  on  1 1 / 1 5 .   

P i ck  u p  a  b a l l o t  on  

To d a y ,  o r  f i l l  o n e  ou t  

o n l i n e  a n d  e ma i l  i t  t o :  

w i n d so rch i n e sea c@g

ma i l . co m.  

Missionary news:  

Order of Service 
o Welcome and prayer 

o Worship with music 

o Scripture reading 

o Meditation 

o Congregational prayer 

o Sermon 

o Announcements + benediction 

 

No ve m b e r  

2 0 20  

08 
Sermon Title: 
Love the Nations 

Scripture passage: 
Matthew 28:18-20 

Ray and Trina Jones in Northumberland Ontario 
There is no doubt that the current pandemic we are all faced with has created challenges for 
gathering.  But, the pandemic is not the only challenge to opening up our lives and homes to 
others.  We have discovered a common thread in our culture that can only be described as the 
"appearance barricade".   
The appearance barricade prevents people from entering our sacred spaces (homes) because we feel 
that we need to have our homes all-together, looking great, with Martha Stewart level perfection.  This 
prevents community and regular relational connection.  This is why we are drawn to the crappy 
community dinner concept which essentially prioritizes people over place and treating people as family 
rather than guests.   
Recently 5 families in our neighbourhood asked if we could begin having community (crappy) dinner on 
a weekly basis. When we had the first dinner, we thought that our neighbours might agree to a monthly 
dinner together so we were surprised when they requested a weekly practice - a welcome surprise for 
sure.  And yes, we (like you) need to navigate the restrictions due to the pandemic, but when you have 
people motivated to build relationship and deepen friendship the creative juices start flowing and we are 
already thinking of some innovative ways for this to happen.  
Learning to open up our lives and homes to others can be challenging because we all want to appear 
like we have it all together.  We want to appear that things are always good and in order, rather than 
messy and at times just down right confusing, frustrating and chaotic.  We believe that a life lived in 
Christ is characterized by learning to open up to new and endless possibilities embedded in 
relationships with others, as we focus on who we and others really are, not who we and others appear 
to be. Perhaps in a society that revolves around edited social media posts we are in desperate need of 
more crappy dinner connections.  

 
 

How to give to missions: 

If you would like to donate to the work of our international workers, give to the Global 

Advance Fund at: https://www.cmacan.org/give/ 

https://www.thekitchn.com/5-rules-for-hosting-a-crappy-dinner-party-235815
https://www.cmacan.org/give/

